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The Grace Presbytery website (www.gracepresbytery.org) will have on its home page in a prominent placement on the page any notice of cancellation or delay to the start of presbytery meetings due to inclement weather or other emergency situation.
The outgoing voice mail message for the Grace Presbytery main phone number (214-630-4502 or 800-678-4502) will provide up-to-date information about meeting cancellation or delayed start times.

The decision to cancel or delay the start of a presbytery meeting will be at the discretion of the Moderator of the Presbytery in consultation with the General Presbyter and Stated Clerk of the Presbytery. The General Presbyter will communicate with the Presbytery’s Director of Communication Services to update the website and the voice mail message.

Rescheduling a cancelled meeting of the Presbytery is the responsibility of the Moderator of the Presbytery.
